
 

Great tasting food that your children will love 

Aspens is the company chosen by Cherry Orchard Primary School to provide the meal service to their 
students.  We specialise in providing catering to schools and colleges across the country and are passionate 
about serving fresh, high quality and locally sourced food that is cooked in our kitchen. 

Free School Meals 
All children that are in reception, year 1 and year 2 are entitled to receive FREE SCHOOL MEALS!  We think 
it’s a fantastic idea so please make sure you support this initiative.  

Not only will you be saving money, but you will also be giving your child a nutritionally balanced meal to 
fuel their bodies for the rest of their learning day.   

Pre-order and payment system 

Aspens will be introducing their own on-line pre-order and payment system from September.  This is 
available to all parents, whether the meals are paid for or are free school meal.  The system will ensure that 
every child receives their chosen meal of the day. 

We will run the manual order system for a couple of months alongside the online system. 

Food Allergens  

There is new legislation that requires caterers to provide allergen information on food sold that is served 
‘unpackaged’. Aspens already cater for lots of children with allergies and they regularly check the 
information from suppliers to see if there have been any ingredient changes.  They will ensure that their 
teams undergo refresher training to incorporate this new legislation but it is still important that our customers 
talk to us so we can work together and continue to provide meals that are safe for them to eat.  
 

Hello from Bubble and Squeak 

Bubble and Squeak are our school meal characters - chosen by a  
 
group of pupils at St Andrews Junior School in North Somerset. 

The children picked the characters simply because they made 
them feel happy and felt they would help them enjoy their school 
lunch.  What more could we ask for? 

Watch out for them over the coming months.  They will be featured 
in lots of fun things for your children to do and they will help to 
educate them about the importance of eating well. 

Get in touch 

Aspens are experts in school catering and have years of experience when it comes to school food.  If you 
have any questions about our service, or any special dietary requirements - please get in touch.  You can 
contact us via email on info@aspens-services.co.uk or call on 01866 821511.  You will also find a host of 
information on our website – www.aspens-services.co.uk 

If you want to look at the current menu cycle or have a question you would like to ask, please click on the 
link below. 
http://www.aspens-services.co.uk/schools/pri-cherry-orchard.php 
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